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2916 Apalachee Parkway
Tallahassee, Florida 32301
(850) 877-6166

FAX: (850) 656-5485

May 25, 2012

To: General Managers
Personnel Directors

From: Edie Beiner 4
Subject: | NRECA Supervisory Ins;:;;(itute

We have had a co-op request to hold the NRECA Supervisory Training Institute in Florida which would
be held during the last half of this year. Before we can move forward in scheduling this course, we must
determine if there is enough interest in Florida as the price for this specific training is very high. The cost
of this week long course would be partially paid for by funds that Statewide receives from Federated,
providing we have a class size of 15 attendees. The cost would be about $850 per person with 20
attendees and about $1,100 per person with 15 attendees. NRECA is offering this course in Nashville,
TN in the fall for $2,175 per person. Hotel and travel costs are not included.

Please indicate your interest below.

We are interested in attending the week-long Supervisory Institute in Tallahassee, FL, and would
send employees. ;
We are interested in attendlng the week-long Supervisory Institute in a central location (Ocala or
Orlando, FL) and would send  employees.

We are not interested in the supervisory training at this time.

Name Cooperative

Please return via fax to Edie Beiner at (850) 856-5485 no later than June 12, 2012.



